
 



 
 
St. James United Church and Mary Street Centre take pride in being to partner with so many worthwhile 
organizations that provide services and support to our community.  We hope to be able to continue to do 
so for many years to come and to be able to offer space at reasonable and affordable rates. 

Every week from September to June, four or five community kitchen events are held at our 
premises.   Local youth groups such as the Girl Guides, Brownies, and Boy Scouts meet here 
weekly.  The Music Jam, held every second week, provides an inexpensive event where all members of 
our community can enjoy music, dance and perform.  Many 12 Step programs meet here and we share 
our space with the Native Hand Drumming group, the Ba Hai Faith, and many others.  We provide rental 
space to profit and non-profit groups for meetings and events at competitive rates. It would be our 
pleasure to give you a tour of our premises and provide you with a copy of our weekly calendar of events. 

However, maintaining a building the size of St. James United Church is an expensive responsibility and 
balancing our budget is a priority.   In order to help ensure this, we have embarked on a year long 
fundraising initiative.  One of the largest of these fund raising events is the ‘Spring in the Sound’ event on 
Friday, April 26th.  We begin the evening with a delicious roast beef dinner. Wine, beer, cider and a couple 
of signature cocktails will be available for purchase.  After dinner, come and join us in the piano bar where 
vocalist, Sandra Kirby and pianist, Oleg Samokhin, will entertain us with ‘The Possibilities of Love’ - a 
great arrangement of songs from the 40s to songs of today. Dancing is encouraged.   What a great way 
to spend a Friday evening and give back to your community at the same time.  Tickets are $50 per adult 
for dinner and the piano bar and $20 per adult for the piano bar only.  As well as individual tickets, tables 
of 4, 6 and 8 are available for purchase. If you are unable to attend the event, donations to the event are 
also greatly appreciated and charitable donation receipts will be issued for donations of $20 or more. 
Tickets are available at Bearly Used Books, the office at St. James or call 705-746-1865. 

Attached is a copy of our poster for this event.  Please share this request and poster with others. Any 
questions or comments, call or text me at 705-746-1865 or email at programdirectormsc@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your consideration and I hope to see you on April 26th! 
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